
Tribute Paid to Former Prime Minister Dr. Manmohan Singh at SSCTU, Mulugu 

 

On December 27, 2024, a solemn tribute was paid at Sammakka Sarakka Central Tribal 

University, Mulugu, to mourn the passing of Dr. Manmohan Singh, the 13th Prime Minister of 

India. The program was attended by Dr. Vamshikrishna Reddy, OSD, along with faculty, students, 

and non-teaching staff of the university. The gathering reflected on Dr. Singh’s remarkable 

contributions to the nation as a visionary economist and statesman. A moment of silence was 

observed in his memory, and heartfelt condolences were expressed, honouring his legacy of 

humility, integrity, and service to the nation. 

 

 


